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King’s Coronation filming

Dear Parent/Carers,

As part of our preparation for celebrating the King’s Coronation, selected pupils at King’s Academy

College Park will be filmed by Meridian TV.

All pupils in the Early Years will be filmed whilst doing activities related to the event and singing. We

also have a number of pupils in the Junior school who will be interviewed about their thoughts and

understanding of the coronation ceremony.

Your child is one of the children who will be filmed. The filming will take place on Tuesday 25th April

2023.

We already have media permissions which you completed when your child started here at KACP

which state whether videos and images can be taken and shared of your child, however, I wanted to

give you additional notice for this event.

If you would prefer for your child not to be filmed for these purposes, please let the office know by

emailing contact.cp@kingsacademies.uk.

Many thanks

Miss Pullen

Deputy Headteacher
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